
 

  
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 22 September 2023 
 
Dear Parents/carers, 
 

Key Stage One Harvest Festival Friday 6 October at 10am 
 
Key Stage One children are inviting you to our Key Stage One Harvest Festival. It will 
be in our school hall. 
 
Please can your child bring in a plain coloured t-shirt (red or yellow or orange or brown) 
in a named bag for our Harvest Festival by Wednesday 4 October. Children will be 
wearing their school trousers or shorts with their harvest top. If your child wears a 
dress or skirt, please also bring in leggings or trousers for them to wear with their 
harvest top.  
 
We will be collecting food donations for our Harvest Festival and if you would like to 
contribute, please bring in your harvest donations by Monday 2 October. This year 
we are again supporting the HOPE bank at Kings Road Church who support 
individuals, couples and families in Berkhamsted. The church will be collecting on 
Friday 6 October in the afternoon. Below, is a list of suggested donations. Please note 
that they are not able to accept fresh produce, only tins, packets, jars etc.  
 
FOOD 
Breakfast cereal 
Longlife milk 
Tinned potatoes 
Mashed potato 
Sweetcorn 
Peas 
Carrots 
Tomatoes  
Pasta sauce 
Curry sauce 
Tuna 
Meatballs 
Hotdogs 
Chilli con carne 
Chicken curry 
Other tins of meat ‘meal’s’  
Tinned ham 
Corned beef 
Gravy granules 



 

  

Soup 
Baked beans 
Jam 
Custard 
Rice pudding 
Fruit 
Teabags 
Coffee 
Sugar 
Squash 
Biscuits 
Pasta 
Rice 
HYGIENE PRODUCTS 
Shampoo (adults/children) 
Shower gel 
Toothpaste (adults/children) 
Toilet roll 
Soap (bar or liquid) 
Toothbrush (adults/children) 
Deodorant 
Shaving gel 
HOUSEHOLD 
Washing up liquid  
Clothes washing powder/liquid/tablets 

 
 
 
Thank you for your support and we look forward to seeing you at our Harvest Festival!  
 
Many thanks, 
 
Miss Kay and Miss Dell 
Year 1 and Year 2 teachers 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


